
                  Oak and Chestnut Classes                                           

                                                    Summer Term 2019 

We hope you’ve had a well-deserved Easter break. The photographs of your visits to art galleries are 

amazing. Thank you all so much. We have a busy term planned, with lots of learning carried out across all 

areas of the curriculum. 

Maths 

 Fractions, position and 

direction, money and time 

will be key aspects of our 

learning this term. We will 

look further at using 

number in mathematical 

problems, including 

multiplication and division, 

as well as problems involving money. We are also 

encouraging weekly use of Mathletics at home 

and we would like you to support your child in 

doing this, please. The log in details should be in 

the cover of your child’s homework book. Thank 

you! 

Literacy 

This term is a revision term where we are finely 

tuning all of our newly acquired skills and making 

sure that we can use them correctly in our written 

work. This includes: 

 Using a/an  

 Contractions (can’t, I’m) 

 Adverbs, verbs, nouns, adjectives 

 Questions and exclamations 

 Conjunctions (and, but, or, because) in the 

middle of a sentence  

We will be covering a range of writing including 

fiction and non-fiction.  

 Wednesday 19th June – Oak class sharing 

assembly. 

  Friday 12th July- Chestnut class sharing 

assembly. 

Phonics Screening 

This will take place in June. We will send out more 

detailed information soon. 

Topic                                 

We will be learning about the works of favourite 

artists, craft makers and designers. History will 

celebrate the lives of significant individuals who 

in the past have contributed to national and 

international achievements.  

                                          

PE  

On Thursday afternoons, both Oak and Chestnut 

will be doing dance with ‘Fiery Feet’. On Friday 

afternoons, they will be playing ‘Kwik Kricket’ and 

will need their outdoor P.E kits. 

Science     

This term the main focuses will be plants and 

seasonal changes.  The children will learn to 

identify a variety of common garden and wild plants 

and trees.  For the seasonal changes focus, we will 

observe the differences in weather and length of 

days as the seasons change. 

 

Reminders: - Sports kit (named) to be in school (including pumps, shorts, t-shirt and jogging bottoms). 

- Named water bottle, filled and brought into school daily. 

- Reading books and diaries brought in to school daily – please continue to read with your child at 

home. 

- During hot weather, please apply sun cream before school and bring in hats. 

- Don’t forget to hand in your homework books. 

- Spellings checked on ‘Fun Friday’. 


